
Fall Newsletter

Fall is here please to all involved in hunting this season please practice safety in your hunting

activity.

Pheasant Hunting Season is starting soon please remember any Sportsman Club member

hunting on the club property need to have a hunting placard. The placard is required for all

club members only to identify your party. Information on all the farms that are part of the

pheasant program are listed on the web site www.hscillinois.org

Questions about the pheasant program contact Shawn Carmody Pheasant Coordinator. 630-

327-2267

To report any pheasant hunting incidents call Jon Aagesen. 815-790-8897

Membership still accepting renewals by mail or in person for 2011-2012

Our thoughts and prayers to Gordon Iverson and his family, Doc is still recovering. Up Coming

events:

Available now fall raffle tickets top prize $2,000.00 ($20.00 per ticket). We need assistance

to sell tickets and your support would be appreciated.

Fall Stag coming up November 9th 5-9pm bring your male friends we need to raise money to

keep our club operating.

Donations for the Wild game dinner on Feb, 2012 are accepted anytime call Jon, Chris or Andy.

Winter party 2012 Valentine’s Day theme looking for best dressed couple for special prize

more information to follow date January, 28th 2012

Winter Party tickets to go on sale at December General meeting $60.00 per couple, $35.00

singles, $25.00 dancing and drinks only. At the winter party tickets will be $70.00 couples,

$40.00 singles, $30.00 dancing and drinks only.

NEW CLUB WEBSITE www.hscillinois.org
We are pleased to announce the release of the clubs new website. The new site has been
redesigned with a fresh new look and has been updated with a wealth of information for our
members. From the history of the club to pages dedicated to our fishing and hunting
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programs. Additionally, our new site includes a Photo Gallery of past club events and a Forum
for our members to communicate with each other, brag about the one that got away or sell
something in the For Sale area. You will need to register to access the forum. Once registered,
your membership will be validated and then your account will be activated. The board would
like to thank Andy Ackland, Ron Lino, Webmaster and Scott Kunzie, Forum Administrator for
their work on the new website. Pete Menninger for his past work on the old site and work on
the farm site maps.

New lighting installed at the Otto pavilion and safety lighting at the club house
Thanks to Pete and Ted

Work days schedule for 2012 is posted on the website and at the club house with the fall stag

volunteers to sell tickets at the event are appreciated.

Suggestions for the good of the club are always welcome please e-mail to President Jon

Aagesen (jonaagesen@hotmail.com)

Remember all boats must be removed from the lake property by November 15th 2011. Any

boat left on club property after November 15th will be impounded and a fee will be charged

in order to get your boat back. So please remove your boats.
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